Chestnut on the Green Homeowners Association




Association Newsletter
Board Meeting Reminder 
Please join us at the next Board meeting on Monday, June 23rd at 7:00 PM at the Indian Head Park Village Hall at 201 Acacia Drive.  The board meeting schedule for the remainder of 2008 is September 29 (General Meeting) and November 10, 2008 (Annual and Budget Meeting).
Watering and Lawn Maintenance – IMPORTANT!!!
Please water your grass and shrubs at least 3 times per week to keep the grounds looking plush. Additionally, it is very important that all new day lilies by the address signs are also given attention.  If you live in an end unit near the address signs, please help out and water as often as possible.  A good measure would be to add a minimum of a couple of gallons of water to the new shrubs at least 4 or 5 times a week.  
Association Maintenance Update

We would like to update you on the outstanding projects for the season.  This year, we plan to start phase I of a two year deck staining cycle.  The application will be semi-transparent stain and should last 3-4 years.  We will also be fixing a few of the catch basins in the auto courtyards that have shifted and completing crack filling in specified areas.  Lastly, we will be replacing more wood on the buildings, which will be part of our annual maintenance plan based on the frequent wood issues.  We are considering switching to a real cedar wood rather than the current imitation wood that is prone to premature rotting.  Let us know if you have any questions.
Comcast Cables

Many areas on the property have Comcast cables running above ground.  Please call Comcast at 866-594-1234 if the cables servicing your townhome are not buried.  This service cannot be completed by management because we do not have a bulk or commercial Comcast account.  These requests have to be completed by the individual owners.
Architectural Variance Requests
Please remember that the submission of an architectural change form with an attached drawing is required prior to any changes affecting the exterior of your unit.  Common requests include: satellite dishes and landscaping additions.  The form can be found on the Association’s website at www.chestnutonthegreen.com. 
Attention Pet Owners 
As a reminder, Indian Head Park’s Village ordinance requires all pets to be leashed in public.  Also, pets are not to be tethered or chained to the common elements and left unattended.  Owners should promptly pick up after their pets.  A clean-up bag station is available north of 72nd St. where the emergency access road begins. 
Newsletters

The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.
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